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(03/16/2022) 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Littelfuse would like to notify of the obsolescence of several parts from our flange mount reed sensors series 59135, 
59140, 59141, 59145 and 59150 due to product line optimization.   
 
Please find attached a table with an overview of which part numbers are affected and available alternatives.   
 
If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact me or your Regional Sales Manager. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
Julius Venckus     Michaela Schnelle 
Global Product Manager – Sensors   Assistant Product Manager - Sensors 
Electronics Business Unit    Electronics Business Unit 
Littelfuse Inc.     Littelfuse Inc. 
E-mail: jvenckus@littelfuse.com   E-mail: mschnelle@littelfuse.com 
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